
 

Letter from Commodore 
Tim Hecker

S e p t e m b e r  2 0 1 4

Hello everyone! 

It’s been a fast and 
furious summer 
and now that fall 
is just around the 
corner, we still 

have a lot of things coming up. 

The ground for the new shed has 
been broken and hope to keep 
moving forward with the building in 
the near future. Volunteers will be 
greatly appreciated with this project. 
The more help we have, the easier 
the project will go together. This will 
be very nice and needed when it is 
completed.

There will still be a lot of activities 
going on at the Yacht Club in the 
near future so please stop down and 
check the bulletin board or check The 
Waves on what is going on.

I would like to thank everyone that 
helped with the Family Picnic. Even 
though it was a very poor turnout, I 
think that the people that did come 
down had a good time. 

We have had some questions on 
the making of some of the drinks 
when members are behind the bar. 
A good thing to remember is when 
you are making manhattans or drinks 
like them, you should be using the 
smaller glasses. Since we don’t use 
shot glasses or auto pourers, a good 
thing to remember is when you are 
pouring a drink, you should count to 
3/1000. This is a good average on a 
shot. We are not trying to single out 
anyone, this is just a little reminder 
that liquor is a big expense to the 
Yacht Club and abusing the pouring 
of drinks is definitely not beneficial to 
our monthly expenses.

Good luck to those who bow hunt and 
hopefully we will enjoy a successful 
Packer season that is now underway.

Commodore,  

Tim Hecker

this issue
Committee News  

September & October Calendars

Upcoming Events

Note from The 
Waves
The Waves needs your help 

with contributions in the form 

of letters to the editor, photos – 

old and new,  articles on water 

activities, suggestions, etc. ANY 

input is valuable! Drop them off 

at the club, mail to The Waves’ 

attention or email  

manitowocyachtclub@gmail.

com. We hope to make the 

waves more informative and 

interesting!

The Waves   September 2014

B o a r d  o f  D i r e c t o r s
D i c k  K o r n e l y  9 2 0 . 6 8 2 . 9 2 5 8

Ti m  H e c k e r  9 2 0 . 9 0 1 . 8 9 4 4

H e i d i  K o c h  9 2 0 . 2 4 2 . 2 1 8 4

J o h n  B u r i s h  9 2 0 . 2 4 2 . 7 4 0 7

J i m  K o c i a n  9 2 0 . 9 0 5 . 1 6 5 0

Tr a c y  V i r n o c h e  9 2 0 . 6 8 6 . 1 5 7 6

K e i t h  S h e b e s t a  9 2 0 . 6 8 4 . 8 1 4 8

K e i t h  L a u r e n t  9 2 0 . 9 0 1 . 8 0 9 6

R o n  S c h m i d t  9 2 0 . 3 2 3 . 1 4 0 5

R o n  S t o k e s  9 2 0 . 6 8 2 . 3 0 5 5

B i l l  M a r s h b u r n  9 2 0 . 6 8 2 . 0 0 0 3

D i c k  M e t z g e r  9 2 0 . 9 0 1 . 5 7 1 4

C o m m i t t e e  C h a i r s
H o u s e :  J i m  K o c i a n

B u i l d i n g :  K e i t h  L a u r e n t

G r o u n d s  &  O u t s i d e :  D o n  C i s l e r

F l e e t  C a p t a i n :  Tr a c y  V i r n o c h e

S a i l i n g :  Tr a c y  V i r n o c h e

S o c i a l :  P a u l a  F e e s t

F i n a n c e :  To m  R e e d

Te c h n o l o g y :  H e i d i  K o c h

L e a s e :  K a r l  B i r k e n s t o c k

D o n a t i o n s :  K e i t h  S h e b e s t a

Wa v e s :  H e i d i  K o c h

C l u b  H i s t o r i a n :  R o n  S t o k e s

B a r  M a n a g e r :  M a u r e e n  S h e b e s t a

C l o t h i n g :  To m  S p e a r

O f f i c e r s
Commodore: Tim Hecker

Vice Commodore: H e i d i  K o c h

Rear Commodore: John Burish

Treasurer: John Burish

Secretary: Chad Radtke

Auxiliary President: Sandra Murray

The Manitowoc Yacht Club
815 Maritime Drive 
Manitowoc, WI 54221-0744 
(920) 684-3571
www.manitowocyachtclub.com
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September Events

September 8 Ladies Auxiliary 7pm

September 9 Steak Night 530pm

September 15 Board Meeting 6pm

September 27 Lobster Boil

September 28 Packer Tailgate 11am

September 30 Membership Meeting 7pm

www.manitowocyachtclub.com



Key Cards

Please attend any 
Membership Meeting 
throughout the year to 
pick up your new key(s).

Social Committee 
Email:
mycsocialcommittee@
gmail.com

Please use this email 
address for any social  
inquiries such as party 
dates, times, requests, 
questions, etc.

Reminder:

There is no cooking in 
the Swan Room,  
including during  
private parties.

Committee News
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House Committee
Jim Kocian, Chairman 

As of August 22 we have served 4,735 meals for an 

average of 143.

Just a reminder, that we have a young lady manning 

the till by the White Swan Room. Her duties also 

include; cleaning the salad bar as needed, cleaning 

tables and party bars of glasses and plates. This does 

not mean they should not be cleaned by members. 

Thank you for your cooperation, it is appreciated.

I would like to give accolades to Jerry and Wendy 

Krueger and Joe Van Ells for helping peel, clean and 

de-vein 25 pounds of shrimp on August 1. It saved the 

club money!

I don’t want to forget our faithful Thursday night veggie 

crew. Great job!

Just to let you know the last couple of Friday nights we 

have had several guests from other clubs give us rave 

reviews. One gentleman from Milwaukee remarked a 

trip to Manitowoc would not be complete without a fish 

dinner at the Yacht Club.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

me at 920-905-1650.

Board of Directors
Heidi Koch, Vice Commodore

We will be electing four new members of the board 

during our October general membership meeting. The 

term is for three years.

If you are interested in running please see the sign up 

sheet posted on the bulletin board. Apprentices are 

not eligible to run for the board.

Social Committee
Paula Feest, Chairman

Fall is upon us and the social committee has some fun 

and exciting events planned for the rest of the year.  

Sunday September 28 we will have a Packer Party.  

Come and cheer on the Packers, who face arch rival, 

Chicago Bears.  The festivities start at 11am, game 

time is at noon.  We will be grilling up hamburgers and 

brats $3/each and have some chips and beans on the 

side. Please feel free to bring your favorite appetizer.  

We encourage you to dress in Packer attire, and 

for those of you who may be Bear fans, well, we 

encourage you, as well, to dress in Packer attire, 

oops, I mean Bear attire. Should be a good time.  

Right around the corner we have October 4th being 

our first “Retro Party”.  This party is for members and 

guests.  We will be having a DJ that will include a play 

list from all of the different eras.  Members can even 

dress up from the era that they grew up in.  October 

18th we are scheduling a Trap Shoot Outing.  

The month of November we will be having a chili 

cook off, Thursday November 13th and Saturday, 

November 1st a Halloween Party.  

Closing the year, with a new to the club party, “Pay 

Your Dues Party”, December 20th.   Be sure to check 

the activities board at the Club for information on  all 

of these events.  

Our activities at the club are the very best way to get 

to know people in the Yacht Club.  Spend time visiting 

and just relaxing and enjoying your Club.  

And remember the Social Committee meets the third 

Tuesday of each month at 6pm. Everyone is welcome!

Member Proposals

Applicant: Mike Wood 
Sponsor: Don Vogt

Applicant: Jack Naus 
Sponsor : Frank Meidl

Applicant:  
Charles Blaszczyk 
Sponsor: Becky Bruss

Attention:

Please do not over 
pour mixed drinks. 

Use a shot glass if 
uncertain. 



Please Submit  
Digital Photos

manitowocyachtclub@
gmail.com

Like us on  
Facebook!

Stay informed:  

Attend the Monthly 
Membership  
Meetings! Always the 
last Tuesday of the 
month at 7pm.
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Upcoming Events & Calendar Check out the club 
bulletin board for:
Meeting Minutes

New Member Applicants

Event Sign-ups

Snap Shots

Steak Night Info

Club Waiting List

Plus much more!
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Picture Page - Summer Renovations

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 1 2 3 4 5
Walleye

6

7
Private Party 
2-6pm

8
 

9
Steak Night
530pm

10 11 12
Blue Gills

13

14 15
Board Meeting 
6pm

16
Social  
Meeting 6pm

17 18 19
Sea Bass

20
Private Party 
2-6pm

21 22 23 24 25 26
Peel & Eat 
Shrimp

27
Lobster Boil

28
Packer Tailgate 
Party

29 30 
Membership 
Meeting 7pm

 

September 2014

If you notice an incorrect date or time listed on the “Printed Calendar” please compare against the 
“Website Calendar” which is always up-to-date with any changes in the schedule.  
www.manitowocyachtclub.com/calendar.html

Thank you to EVERYONE who has 
been improving the club’s appearance 

and to  John Glaeser for submitting 
the pictures!

Lobster Boil

Saturday September 27, 2014
Market Price

The sign-up sheet and information is posted on the bulletin board. Sign-up soon, it 
fills quickly! This is an event not to be missed!

Football Parties

Come cheer on the Packers and the Badgers at the club! Bring a dish to
pass and join the party!

The Packer schedule is loaded into our online calendar so check for dates!
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Online Newsletters
There is an archive of 
past newsletters on our  
website. 

Attention 
Membership:

•	 Please remember 
to drop excess 
cash from the  
register into the 
slot if you are the 
last one to leave. 
There should only 
be approximately 
$60 remaining in 
the register at all 
times.

Member 
Proposals

Please see Bulletin 
Board

Friday Night  
Dining Receipt 
Drawing Winner

June -  Bob Elfner
July - Jerry Krueger

Reminder:

Honorary Member keys 
only are for Friday 
Night Dining from 
430pm to 8pm. 

Any honorary member 
who would like a full 
access key, must pay 
the $50 fee.

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

  1 2 3
Walleye

4
Retro Party

5 6
 

7 8 9 10
Salmon

11
Private Party

12 13 14
Steak Night
530pm

15 16 17
Trout

18
Trap Shoot

19 20
Board Meeting 
6pm

21
Social  
Meeting 6pm

22 23 24
Peel & Eat 
Shrimp

25

26 27 28 
Membership 
Meeting 7pm

29 30 31
Walleye

1
Start of Dues 
Collection

October 2014

Ladies Auxiliary Event

Warning: 

The club alarm system is activates daily at 2am. If the system 
detects motion within the club the police will be notified.  

If it is a FALSE ALARM triggered by a member (or a member’s 
guest) there will be an $86 fine for the member.

Tour of the Gardens
Sandie Murray, President

Members of the Auxiliary enjoyed a personal tour of the West Gardens on the Lake given by Don Cisler on  

August 15.  It was a great way to come back after our summer break, and also very nice of Don to do that for us.

The Ladies Auxiliary will meet at the Yacht Club on Monday, September 8 at 7pm.  We will plan the programs at 

our Monday night meetings for the upcoming year.  I hope to see you all there!

Thank you to Joy Walters for submitting the pictures!

Upcoming Elections
Board of Director’s Election - October 28

Officer Election - November 17

Board of Director Openings
Term runs three years, it is recommended that board members attend every 
board meeting (third Monday of each month at 6pm) and every membership 
meeting (last Tuesday of each month at 7pm).

Outgoing Board Members
1. BILL MARSHBURN
2. KEITH LAURENT
3. RON STOKES
4. DICK KORNELY

One Year Remaining
1. JIM KOCIAN
2. RON SCHMIDT
3. TIM HECKER
4. HEIDI KOCH

Two Years Remaining
1. JOHN BURISH
2. DICK METZGER
3. KEITH SHEBESTA
4. TRACY VIRNOCHE

Sign up on the bulletin board at the club!
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